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Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Subject: 2012 CRR Tariff Clarifications 

 

 

 

 

PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the draft tariff language associated 

with the 2012 Congestion Revenue Rights Tariff Clarifications Revised Draft Proposal
1
. 

 

PG&E has no additional comments regarding the Revised Draft Proposal.  PG&E supports the 

proposals described in the document and reconfirms its May 9 comments
2
 which were in 

response to the original Draft Proposal.  Several of PG&E’s original comments were 

incorporated into the Revised Draft Proposal while others remain applicable. 

 

For follow-up or questions, please contact Dan Sparks (415-973-4130) or wds6@pge.com. 

                                                 
1
 2012 Congestion Revenue Rights Tariff Clarifications Revised Draft Proposal, 

http://www.caiso.com/Documents/RevisedDraftProposal-CongestionRevenueRightsTariffClarifications2012.pdf 

 (May 18, 2012) 
2
 Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company Subject: 2012 CRR Tariff Clarifications; 

http://www.caiso.com/Documents/PGE-Comments-2012CongestionRevenueRightsDraftTarifflanguage.pdf  

(May 9, 2012) 

Submitted by Company Date Submitted 

Dan Sparks, wds6@pge.com Pacific Gas & Electric 
Company 

May 25, 2012 


